
        St. Martin's Lutheran         
School for the Deaf

Read this excerpt from a
parent's letter:

How can I help to keep St. Martin's School available for these students
and help it grow?
First of all, pray for the mission of ELMS and for St. Martin's School, its
students, parents and teachers. Secondly, take any opportunity in your
community, church and neighborhood, to tell others about what ELMS
and St Martin's School is doing, . 
Then, with your financial support, we can continue to serve our faithful
mission of bridging the gap between the Gospel and the Deaf and Hard of
Hearing community. Please make a "Giving Tuesday" gift on November 29,
2022 or an end of the year donation! If you already support us, please
consider an extra gift, at this crucial time!
To do that, please visit www.smlid.org/giving or send a check payable to
St. Martin Lutheran School for the Deaf and mail to: St. Martin, 1860 Korte St.,
Hartland, MI 48353. Or go directly to our giving page.

Ephphatha
Lutheran Mission Society for the Deaf

elms-deaf.org

As part of the Ephphatha Lutheran Mission Society, and in
cooperation with hearing Lutheran School Emmanuel in

Dearborn, St. Martin’s mission is to teach the Word of God’s
Law and Gospel to students who are Deaf and Hard of Hearing
in a nurturing environment where they can work, learn, love,

and grow—tuition free.
Please take the time to view this wonderful video about our

school. Just click on the picture at right.




" Our daughter is in her second year at Emmanuel Lutheran School, and we as parents could not
be happier! Our daughter attended Public School for the first two years, and we have been

absolutely stunned at the difference between the two. Emmanuel has been miles above
anything we ever expected.Emmanuel has also done a wonderful job involving us in our

daughter's education. We are informed daily about her behavior, homework, lesson plans, areas
of improvement, and areas where she is excelling.The teachers and other staff are all eager to

help. Seeing a group of educators so devoted to their students has warmed our hearts.
Every family is blessed to be at Emmanuel, and I would like to see the family grow! More people
with shared values of faith, love and grace are something the world needs now more than ever."

https://www.elms-deaf.org/index.php/ways-to-give/

